INVITATION - OULU FOOTBALL CUP, 15-19 JULY 2020

We're delighted to invite your club to our tournament in Oulu, Finland. We're expecting to host a tournament of 200 teams across
Finland, Scandinavia, Europe and the rest of the world. Oulu is a beautiful summer city of 200.000 people in Northern Scandinavia, in
Central Finland next to the Baltic Sea. Oulu is known for its high tech, summer festivals, midnight sun, and its proximity to Finnish
Lapland - an area internationally known for its natural beauty.

Please check our tournament online at https://oulufootballcup.fi/en/ and https://www.facebook.com/oulufootballcup/

Hotel Accommodation

Our partners QOriginal Sokos Hotel Arina and Break Sokos Hotel Eden are happy to provide comfortable accommodation for the teams.
Please check our website for bookings and more information at https://oulufootballcup.fi/en/reqistration-and-accommodation/

School Accommodation

We're also offering school accommodation as a more affordable option with great location close to the football fields. The price for
school accommodation is 195eur per person for the whole duration of your stay. The fee also includes meals and transportation to the
football fields and back once a day. You'll also have access to SuperPark Oulu (an indoor activity/adventure park for the whole family)
free of charge. Please note you will be required to bring your own sleeping pads and sleeping bags with you.

Football Fields
The matches will be played on high quality football fields / artificial turfs maintained by the city of Oulu.

Tournament & Rules

Our tournament has been approved and authorized by the Football Association of Finland. Please check the rules on our website at
https://oulufootballcup.fi/en/

Referees & Jury

The tournament will have qualified and trained referees provided by the Oulu Referee Club. The jury of the tournament consists of
three people with all of them having a long referee history.

Additional questions?

Please do not hesitate to email our office at info@oulufootballcup.fi. We're more than happy to help you with any questions.

We wish you a warm welcome to Oulu and to Oulu Football Cup!

Kind regards,
Mikko & Harri

Oulu Football Cup management



